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Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief Nt
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 1

Division of Project Management

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275
Docket No. 50-323

Dear Mr, 8tolz:

: Attached for your review are 30 controlled
copies (numbered 011-040) of our upgraded emergency
plan for Diablo Canyon. This plan is being submitted
in accordance with Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut's request
in his letter of October 10, 1979, and in accordance
with the verbal request of Mr., Dean Kunihiro during
the November 29, 1979 technical review meeting held
to discuss the upgrading of the emergency plan for
Diablo Canyon. The upgraded emergency plan addresses
the Staff's 13 areas of interast presented at the
meeting.

PGandE's Corporate Emergency Response Plan
is being updated and will be available by March 26, 1980.

Kindly acknowledge receipt o2 this material -
. on the enclosed copy of this letter and return it to
me in the enclosed addrplsed envelope.
Very truly yours, -
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